
Our Week
Our first week of kindergarten went 

very well! The students learned SO many 
things. We worked on how to come into the 
classroom in the morning, how to use 
scissors and glue, what we do for snack 
time, and so much more.
All week the students were getting PBIS 
training from Mrs. Carlson our social worker, 
and Mrs. Ragen, our librarian and computer 
teacher. Students learned how to be 
responsible, respectful and safe 
throughout the building and outside. Today, 
we celebrated all of their hard work by 
having an assembly with Brownie the Bear, 
our mascot. Students got stickers and 
pencils, and sang songs and did cheers.
We also read lots of books about 
kindergarten and rules this week- I think the 
favorite in our classroom was David Goes 
to School, which helped students discuss 
rules that we should have in room 7.
Our week was focused mainly on routines, 
being a kind friend, and learning how to 
behave and listen at school. The students 
did a fantastic job at all of these things.

Schedule Next Week 

September at a Glance

Next Week

September Sight Words

Poem: My First Day
Letters/Sounds: T, B, F
Number of the week: 0

Next week we will continue to practice routines 
and expectations, but we will also begin to 
learn and start more things academically. ABC 
Bootcamp begins on Tuesday with our first 
letter, Tt. Don’t forget to have your child bring 
in an object from home that begins with T, B 
or F on Friday!
The students will learn how to be a ‘bucket 
filler’ next week. This is a term we use after 
we read the book How Full is Your Bucket? It 
teaches kids why and how they can be kind to 
others, and the impact it can have on 
everyone.

Please practice sight words at 
home with your child every 

day!

Sep 2- No school
Sep 5- Curriculum Night 6-7, 
adults only please J
Sep 6-Picture Day, phone 
tree due
Sep 11- Wear red, white & 
blue
Sep 17- Book orders due 
Sep 18- Half day 

Monday- No School
Tuesday- P.E., Music
Wednesday- P.E. 
Thursday- P.E., Music
Friday- P.E.

Teacher :  Miss Hawes Room 7

Check out our website! 
http://d142rhawes.weebly.com

2019

I a like am one

We will begin working on poetry next 
week as well. Students will have a 
poetry notebook that will come home 
every Friday for you to read together. 
More info on this next Friday. *The first homework of the 

year will come home on 
September 6th * 

(computers and 
library will start at 

the end of the 
month, after we 

finish MAP testing.)

Sight words will come 
home on Tuesday.


